PENSION NEWSLETTER

FOR RETIREES OF THE GENERAL RETIREMENT SYSTEM FOR EMPLOYEES OF JEFFERSON COUNTY

March 2016

GRS now has a website where you will be able to access forms, find answers to frequently asked questions, and other information. The website address is:

www.grsal.net

Pension Office Phone Number: 205-325-5354

The Pension Board is pleased to announce the employment of Amy Adams, CPA, with the General Retirement System. Amy will be stepping in for Cathy Crumley, the current Director, who plans to retire in 2016.

IN MEMORIAM

CONDOLENCES TO THE FAMILIES OF OUR DECEASED RETIREES:

Deborah M. McIntosh-July 15

Paula Abruzzo—July 28

Gwendolyn Johnson-September 10

Rosie Macon-September 18

Dorothy B. Sellers-October 17

Clifford Vines-October 21

Walter Bruce-October 23

Eules D. Johnson-October 28

Sylvia G. Windsor-October 30

Jimmy Nix-November 4

Henderson Heatherly, Jr.—October 9

Sandra J. Suggs-November 10

Rebecca B. Maze-November 20

Gilbert B. Routman-November 21

Colleen Blair-November 22

Peggy Skelton-November 29

Selena Gardener—December 9

Beatrice E. McKibbon-December 11

Grover W. Sims-December 16

Cora Falconer—December 19

Stephen F. Sayler—December 26

RECENT RETIREES

Gregory L. Barnett-September 26

Kenneth T. Williams-October 1

Kenneth G. Gingo-October 17

Richard L. Hall-October 21

William V. Arnold-October 24

Charles W. Hall—October 27

Randy Dobbs-November 3

Kathy D. Brimer-November 7

Frank T. Evans-November 27

Andre G. Bennett-November 28

John O. White-November 14

Cathy C. Bassett-December 2

Hattie French—December 3

Yvonne R. Jordan—December 8

Rex A. Franklin—December 10

Charles J. Hardin-December 12

David S. Jones-December 23

Sandra Carlisle-December 24

Shirley Langham—December 28

Karen L. Ameen-December 31

Ricky A. Copeland—January 16

ATTENTION: If you make any changes to the account for your monthly Direct Deposit, including closing your account or changing banks, please notify the Pension Office immediately. We will send you a new Direct Deposit form to complete and return to our office. You only need to contact us IF you have made changes.